Report of the Chair of Active and Cohesive Scrutiny Committee
10 October 2016

The main aim of the meeting was to agree a scrutiny brief. The following was
agreed:

e Areview of the Holiday Activities Programme SPACE.
We will carry out an evaluation of the SPACE scheme which is supported
by the Police and Crime Commissioner Matthew Ellis.

We will also be looking at the impact on the levels of anti- social behaviour
during the time the scheme operates.

The marketing and publicity of the sceme to ensure it is reaching all the

residents of the community.

Date of next meeting: 28 November 2016

Chair: Councillor Gill Williams.



